Council Members,

As aresident of Poolesville, | object to allowing commercial lodging of any kind in the Ag Reserve.

This proposal should be withdrawn as it does not fit within the careful rules of the Ag Reserve. We
need to protect our farmland and farmers! Allowing commercial lodging in the ag reserve is not
farming and rules should not be changed to allow it.

Please withdraw this proposal, not delay it!

Thank you,

Chris Rickert



